Something NEW is about to happen 

in our area and we want you 

to be a part of it!  

A few of us got together to see if we could raise enough money to build raised beds on the RHS of the Salvation Army Garden (by the picnic bench). We have raised the funds to give it a go!

This will be a first in Penrith, growing veg to give away. It will only happen with local support.

Please join in and make this a success!

You don’t need any skills -equipment provided & lots of fun and chat to be had. It’s a great way to meet people.

TASKS:

-clearing the site (shrubs will be given away for free)

-building the raised beds

-filling with soil

-seeding/planting

-weeding

-watering (especially in the Summer)

-lots of drinking coffee, chat and enjoyment!

We would like to hear from you..

Joan Robinson (Co-ordinator) creating.edibles@yahoo.co.uk      07754773701 Supported by EDC, Salvation Army and PACT                           PTO

Yes I can help!

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Yes I can find a home for a shrub or two    ……………

BINS REQUIRED To save on the cost of a skip we need to borrow some green bins for a couple of days when we clear the site).

Name …………………………………………………………………………………………..

Address ………………………………………………………………………………………

Tel No ………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Email ………………………………………………………………………………………….

Just put this under the Salvation Army front door and we will be in touch with you.

…………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Did you Know?

 That the Salvation Army collects food and distributes food parcels. We hope you will volunteer to help us grow veg in the raised beds to add to these.

If you want to know more drop into the Salvation Army Café. It is a great place to have coffee & lunch. With a friendly,warm atmosphere where everyone is made to feel welcome. Anyone can go. 

Tues 10 –12 morning coffee/tea

Wed 10  -1    coffee & set lunch £4

Sat 10   -1 (2nd & 4th Sat) coffee & light lunches
PS A Big Thank you for donations received at The Stone Soup Day, to EDC who have offered a Grant & PACT for supporting the raised beds project.

PICK AND CHOOSE








